

From: [Ash - DNR, Margaret](#)
To: [Lorne Prescott](#)
Cc: [Denise Arthur - DNR](#); [Lou Colby - DNR](#)
Subject: Cascade Creek
Date: Monday, October 29, 2018 7:10:28 AM

Lorne,

Last week Denise and I spoke with Chris Clark about doing a Delayed Interim Reclamation variance for this site. However after some additional review I think a better plan is for Laramie to send in a request, via Form 4, to extend the CA date due to weather constraints and make a commitment on conducting the reclamation in spring/early summer 2019. I will put some COAs on it.

Regards,

Margaret